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Martial Arts Workshop🥋

We're excited to share the news that the Martial Arts Workshop, proudly
sponsored by PAC, is currently underway and will continue into next week. This

workshop is designed to focus on enhancing self-esteem and empowering our

students with skills to navigate challenges confidently, promoting a "bully-proof"

mindset. It's heartening to see our children enjoying the learning experience

during these sessions!



Volunteer Opportunity

Our school library will be hosting a Book Fair from February 12th to 15th. To
make this event a success, we are seeking enthusiastic volunteers to support
various aspects of the Book Fair.

If you have the time and interest to contribute, we would be incredibly grateful for
your assistance. Volunteers will have the opportunity to help with book displays,
assist students in finding their favorite reads, and contribute to the overall
success of this literary event.

Details:

Date Time Work/Position

Feb 9th 2:45 pm-3:15 pm Arrange the book cases

Feb 12th - Feb 15th Everyday
2:45 pm-3:30 pm

Cashiers/Security/Logistics

Interested?
Please kindly email: GeneralCurriePac@gmail.com for more details.
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